Stephanie Hesford

From:

Cecily Lawrance-Harmey Cecily harmey@live.com

Sent:

Monday, 8 June 2015 11:17 AM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

Use of living animals for bait in training greyhounds and greyhound racing

Dear Madam Secretary

(a) practices in the Tasmanian greyhound racing industry, including whether live baiting, 'wastage' and 'draining' of greyhounds is occurring, and if so, to what extent;

(b) the role of regulatory authorities in upholding animal welfare standards in the industry and encouraging best practice;

I support the RSPCA Tasmania application to Government for regulation of the racing industry to prevent them using living animals as bait in the training or actual racing of other animals such as Greyhounds.

I also ask that the racing animals are treated kindly and with respect, and fed and housed appropriately.

Yours sincerely, Cecily Lawrance-Harmey Trevallyn Tasmania, 7250